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Greetings from the North, 
 
As we mentioned in our previous update, our three teenagers excitedly 
travelled to our home church in Portage for the annual Teen Lightning 
Conference.  They all participated enthusiastically, and we were amazed at the 
number of Bible verses that they were able to memorize!  They all gave their 
testimonies to our church when they arrived back home.  It was a tremendous 
encouragement to hear how the Lord worked on their hearts through this 
ministry of Golden Plains Baptist Church. 
 
David worked diligently on constructing a church website for a number of 
weeks.  It was a blessing to finally finish this project.  We trust that it will be 
used to reach many more people for Christ.  Check it out at 
snowlakebaptistchurch.com! 
 
Several visitors have come to our church services recently.  Ms. B, a saved 
lady from out of town, brought her local granddaughter and great-grandson to 
a Wednesday evening service.  This elderly lady has since been in and out of 
the hospital with serious health problems. 
 
It was wonderful to see new faces during our Resurrection Sunday service.  
We planned a fellowship after the morning service.  One of the guests, S, has 
a Buddhist background, and David answered many of her questions. 
 
Our children distributed tracts to some of the neighbourhood children.  Abigail 
was also able to bake cookies and give a Gospel message to Mr. and Mrs. M. 
 
D, a local resident, lost his mobile home and truck in an accidental fire.  Mr. S, 
another local elderly man, passed away unexpectedly due to a tragic accident.  
We are looking for opportunities to witness to these families. 
 
We are planning summer outreach events and activities.  We trust that the 
Lord will work mightily in the hearts of the residents. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support.  May the Lord bless you richly as you 
remain faithful to Him! 
 
Serving Together, 
 
 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle  


